
Hi Wayne, 
 
Mahalo for this fascinating account. While stationed at Vung Tau with the 483rd 
TAW I had many opportunities to spend time with members of 35 SQN, Wallaby 
Airlines, in the air, on the flight line and downtown trying (futilely) to keep pace 
with the mates in the bars. I never served with a finer group who thoroughly 
embodied the "Can Do" ethos and a esprit de corps that represented the very 
best of their country. These were the guys you hoped to be in a foxhole with. 
Attached is a pic of the sign from their flight line ops building that I salvaged 
after they stood down. It's a treasured keepsake. 
 
Thanks again for sharing. 
 
Aloha, 
- Doug 
 

 


